

# **Lothian NHS Maternity Services**

Have you had a baby recently? Are you pregnant and living in the Edinburgh & Lothian area?

Are you the father of a young child?

Do you know there is an NHS committee in Lothian which would like to hear from people like you about your experience and the care you received so that we can improve maternity services. It's called the Lothian Maternity Services Liaison Committee (MSLC).

You may think this is not for you or that you would have nothing to say... think again!

Only mothers and fathers like YOU can tell us what they really want for Lothian maternity services. This is your chance to get involved and change things for the better.

Turn over to find out how to have your say...

## **Lothian Maternity Services Liaison Committee**

We would like to hear your feelings about your care. Is there anything that you found very useful or well organised? Do you have suggestions about what could be improved? Please tell us.

### Come to a meeting:

The group meets 6 times a year, usually on a Thursday morning at the Royal Infirmary.

#### You will find all the information you need on our website:

https://services.nhslothian.scot/Maternity/MSLC/Pages/default.aspx

### Send your feedback directly to us by email Please go to:

https://services.nhslothian.scot/Maternity/MSLC/Pages/Feedback.aspx

